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Dear Parents/Carers, 

YOUNG VOICES 2023  

 

During our visit to the concert in January. Young Voices recorded a single which features our 

wonderful children and British Singer Heather Small. 

 

‘PROUD’ Charity Single is OUT NOW!   

 

Please view the following link to see how you can download the single; 

https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/proud-charity-single  

 

The single costs less than £1.00 and all proceeds will be donated to the children’s mental health 

charity Place2Be. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

R Gombault 
 

Mr R Gombault 

Head of Music 

https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/proud-charity-single

